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Comments: Good Afternoon,

I would like to submit my comment that the Great Burn should remain as is, and am a proponent of NO ACTION.
I grew up between Idaho and Montana and have been playing in the backcountry my whole life. Whether it's
been on a snowmobile, bicycle, pair of skis or on foot, these lands have played an integral part of my life and will
continue to do so for the rest of it.

It's my opinion that these lands should remain how they are and not have additional wilderness added. Riding
snowmobiles in this forest is truly special and something that | hold close to my heart. | am a believer in
Wilderness with the land is conducive and meets the requirements, which these RWA's do not.

I hope you will take my comment along with everyone else and make the best decision.

Regards,

Kaleb



